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WELCOME TO FIFTH GRADE











August 2007


Dear Parents and Guardians,


Hello and welcome to another school year at Smithfield Elementary! I am very excited and am looking forward to a successful 2007-2008 school year with you and your child. I believe by all of us working together we will be able to ensure the best education for your child and preparedness for his/her successes in the middle school and future grades. “Education is a journey, not a destination.” I am excited to be on this “journey” with you.

Fifth grade will be a year where your child will significantly grow more emotionally and academically. (As you may know, the building, too, has grown with new additions and renovations!) As with all change, it will be a little frightening and exciting. It is a privilege for me to be a part of this growing process.


As your child’s teacher, I encourage open communication between us. I am flexible to arrange meeting times to discuss the needs of your son or daughter. Please call the school (421-2841) to schedule times to conference with me. You may also e-mail me at kdonahue@esasd.net with any questions or concerns. We will use agendas to record homework and for you to sign daily in order to communicate regularly. 


A supply list was given out at the end of last year. Below is a copy of that list. In order to have consistency in the fifth grade, I would appreciate it if you would refer to this list when purchasing supplies. Along with this list, if you are willing to donate supplies for our classroom, I would be very thankful. These supplies include: baby wipes, cups, plates, napkins, forks and spoons (please no knives). I thank you in advance for your cooperation.


I look forward to welcoming your children in September. I hope to meet all of you very soon, too, possibly at Open House.  I anticipate a wonderful year ahead!










Sincerely,










Mrs. Donahue

FIFTH GRADE SUPPLY LIST

2007-2008

· Three-inch binder

· Lined paper with holes

· Binder paper reinforcers

· One notebook for math

· Two folders for math and homework

· Two highlighters

· Binder dividers

· Standard pencils (please no refillable or automatic)

· Erasers

· Crayons

Please no desk toys or pencil boxes.

Thank you! See you in fifth grade! (
